
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €311.69 and Envelopes 

€448.33. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

Come and See: Discerning Vocation? Thinking of entering Religious life? Thinking of 

becoming a Contemplative? Find out some of the answers to your questions at St. 

Mary’s Abbey, Glencairn, Lismore on weekend of 15th to 17th March. Contact Sr. Sarah 

at vocations@glencairnabbey.org to find out more or make a reservation.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

24th February                      

2019 

Saturday, February 23rd Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                    

Anniversary Mass for  Deceased Members of                                         

Fenor Sale of Work                                              

Sunday, February 24th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                               

Anniversary Mass for Margaret O’ Loughlin                               

& Nicholas Whelan                                                                                                                                                              

Saturday, March 2nd Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                  

Anniversary Mass for  Linda McLoughlin &                                                           

Paddy & Margaret Power                                                                             

Pray for John Halley 

Sunday, March 3rd Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            

Anniversary Mass for Patsy Power                                                    

Pray for Patrick & Allie Morrissey 

“GROW IN LOVE” Our next gathering for boys and girls making their First Holy 

Communion takes place next weekend March 2nd at the 6.00 p.m. Mass in Fenor Church. 

We welcome them and their parents, and we wish them every good wish and blessing on 

their journey to meet Jesus at their First Holy Communion. 

The 2019 series of the Dunhill History Lectures continues again this Thursday 28th                 

February, in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre at 8.00 p.m. The speaker will be                 

Donnchadh Ó Ceallacháin: and his title is: ‘Joseph Fisher, the Munster Express and 

the Land League in Waterford.’ The series will continue until 14th March. Each lec-

ture lasts about an hour and is followed with chat and light  refreshments.  

Signposts on the Road to Emmaus: Exploring the Mass at the Park Hotel, Dungarvan                   

Thursday 14th , 21st and 28th March and 4th April. Each evening at 7.30 pm.                                                                                   

Session 1-We gather in the footsteps of Christ                                                                                                                   

Session 2-Christ speaks to us in the Scriptures                                                                                                                

Session 3-Christ is our Host                                                                                                                                                                

Session 4-We are sent to become what we have received                                                                                                      

Booking is essential: email marydee@waterfordlismore.ie or call 051-874199.  

Family Day Holy Family Mission                                                                                                      

Glencomeragh House, Kilsheelan                                                                                                              

Sunday March 3rd                                                                                                                         

10.00 am to 3.00 pm                                                                                                    

The day will include Mass, music, drama, and input for parents and led activities for  

children of all ages. Lunch will be provided and all are welcome! 052-613 3181.  

Safeguarding of minors in the Church.                                                                                                                                                  

A historic gathering will take place in Rome and will be hosted by Pope Francis on         

21st - 24th February to discuss the safeguarding of minors in the Church. We ask for 

your prayers for all those who have been hurt by abuse in the Church. We pray for 

Pope Francis and for the success of the meeting in Rome at which senior bishops and 

religious superiors from around the world will be attending. 

Taize Evening with The All Ireland Peace Choir in The Edmund Rice Centre, Barrack 

St. Waterford at 8.00 pm to 9.00 pm on Friday 1st March. Everyone welcome!!

Friday is the First Friday of March and Deacon Gallagher will be visiting the sick and 

housebound with the Blessed Sacrament.  If you, or anyone you know, would like to                 

receive Holy Communion contact Brendan on 086-2641547 as soon as possible. 

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

